
Homework Routines and Expectations
Your child will have homework on Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday.  The homework outlining 
the entire week will be sent home on Monday.  Please 
return this homework binder every day so I can 
monitor progress and check for any 
communication/notes/money in the zippered pouch in 
the binder.  Be sure your child uses a pencil for 
homework.  Grade 2 should be spending about 20 
minutes per night on homework.  Do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
Our school website will also have the weekly 
homework posted as well as parent tips, website 
games that reinforce outcomes, and all the exciting 
things that happen in our classroom and school!
http://priestmanstreet.nbed.nb.ca/ then click on 
Teacher Pages, then Mrs. Davies.

Thank You,
Mrs. L. Davies
lisa.davies@nbed.nb.ca
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September 5, 2017
Dear Parents,
Welcome to a new school year!!  I am looking 
forward to teaching your child in grade two this 
year.  Communication is very important so please 
feel free to call me at school with any questions or 
concerns. (453-5424) or email 
lisa.davies@nbed.nb.ca
There will be no homework this week as we all need 
time to adjust to early mornings and new routines.  
Please take note of the following special messages:
•Please return any forms as soon as possible.
•Reminder: $50.00 and a box of Kleenex for school 
supplies, for those of you who have not already 
sent it in. Also, please ensure your child has indoor 
sneakers suitable for the gym.
•“Meet the Teacher” night is Tuesday, September 
12th from 6:30 – 6:55 for K-2. 
•Please find included a Grade 2 Parent Handbook 
and a September Newsletter both with important 
information you may want to keep handy.

Have a great first week!  
Lisa Davies


